
 

 

Announcement on the resumption of RMB Pre-settlement Service  

Dear Valued Customer, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited would like to inform you that we have 

resumed our RMB pre-settlement service from today June 9, 2022 onwards. We thank you 

for your understanding and continued support. 
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